
 

 

The Charvil Piggott Primary School  
  

Park Lane, Charvil, Reading, RG10 9TR            
Telephone 0118 932 0033 

charvil@piggottschool.org 
 

Lunchtime Supervisor 
Required as soon as possible 

 
 8.75 hours per week term time only 
Monday – Friday 11:45am -1:30pm 

Grade 1 Point 2 £11.59 per hour (£22,366 FTE) 
Actual Salary £4,423 

 
At The Piggott School: Charvil Primary our vision is from the Parable of The Good Samaritan to ‘Go and do likewise’. 
We form part of The Piggott School and are proud of our single-form entry primary phase located in Charvil, between 
Sonning and Twyford. 
 
We are looking for a lunchtime supervisor to join our happy team, assisting in the supervision of children with 
particular reference to their safety, conduct and general welfare. Your duties will include preparing and clearing up in 
the area in which the meals are taken; supervising children on the playground; and implementing our behaviour 
leadership policy to ensure the children’s safety and wellbeing over the lunch period.  
 
The successful applicants will need to be supportive of our Christian ethos, and be able to work flexibly as part of a 
team. 
 
Previous experience of working in a school environment would be an advantage but is not essential. 
 
In this role you can benefit from: 
 

• A supportive work environment and curious children 

• Term time only contract 

• Dynamic and forward-thinking leadership 
  
Please also visit our website for additional information about the school www.piggottschool.org Prospective 
candidates are also most welcome to make an appointment with Mrs Beeton to visit the school, please call 0118 932 
0033. 

  
To apply please complete an application form and e-mail to: charvil@piggottschool.org The application form and 
further job details including Job Description and Person Specification are available on the school website 
www.piggottschool.org Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you have any questions about the application 
or appointment process.  
 
This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all 
staff and volunteers to share this commitment. All posts are subject to Satisfactory Disclosure Clearance, online 
checks and a 'prohibition from teaching' check will be completed for all applicants. The school reserves the right to 
close this advertisement early in the event that sufficient applications have been received. 
  

Applications will be considered upon receipt 

mailto:charvil@piggottschool.org
http://www.piggottschool.org/
mailto:charvil@piggottschool.org
http://www.piggottschool.org/

